## IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR COVID-19 (CORONAVIRUS) AND PUBLIC ACCESS TO THE ROSSMOOR-LOS ALAMITOS AREA SEWER DISTRICT MEETINGS

In light of health risks associated with COVID-19, and the Governor's order to stay at home, members of the public are asked to consider very carefully before attending public meetings in person and to maintain a six-foot distance from others. Until further notice, Board meetings will be teleconferenced. Members of the public who wish to comment on matters before the Board, in lieu of doing so in person, may submit comments by emailing <a href="mailto:LosAlSewerDistrict@gmail.com">LosAlSewerDistrict@gmail.com</a> by 1 p.m. the day of the

Board participating in the teleconferenced meeting.